
VANCOUVER AVE BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 

BICYCLE  DETOUR  ROUTE 
 

The Vancouver Ave Bridge over the Columbia Slough will be closed to bicycles and 
pedestrians beginning in mid-May 2010.  The bridge will be demolished and 
reconstructed, with a likely reopening at the end of December 2010.  The recommended 
alternate route to Delta Park area can be made via the existing bicycle routes along N 
Bryant St west from Williams Ave, continuing to Interstate Ave and Denver Ave. 
 

 


